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Reflection 

 
This Sunday we hear that Jesus gave the amazing gift of good health to ten men who 
all had an illness called leprosy. While all ten men were happy to receive the gift, only 
one of them gave thanks to Jesus and praised God. 
 
By saying thank you we show we're happy with what we've got and we recognise how 
generous the other person has been by giving it to us. Can you think of a time when 
you were very grateful to someone? How did you show your thanks? 

Like the man who returned to Jesus, we should try to praise and thank God at all times 

for the amazing things that we have been given. When we see all that we have as a gift from God, it makes 

us want to care for the earth and make it a fairer place for all people to live. A place where all people have 

enough food to eat.  

How will you show God your thanks this week? Will you use words, pictures, actions? 
 
Prayer: Loving Lord, help us to remember all the good things 
we have which come from you. Fill our hearts with thanks and 
praise. Help us to make sure all your people have their fair 
share of the gifts you give for us all. Amen. 
 

  
Rosary Day 
 
Thank you to those family members who could join us for 
Rosary Day. We will continue to celebrate the month of the 
Rosary throughout October. You could pray the rosary together 
as a family at home. You could make your own 
rosary together from things you can find outside in nature, like 
stones, sticks or flowers. Lay it out on the ground and 
encourage the children to follow it as you all pray together. You 
will need 53 small pebbles or flowers for the Hail Marys, 
6 slightly larger or different-coloured stones or flowers for the 
Our Fathers. You will also need to make a cross, perhaps 
with twigs to go on the end of your rosary. Prayer_family_rosary-glorious-mysteries-assumption.pdf 
(cafod.org.uk) 
 

 
Class Mass 
 
Thank you to all who could attend the Year 1 and Year 4 class Mass today and the Year 6 and Year 3 class 
Mass last week. The children have done so well at the move from being in school to being in church.  

 
Macmillan coffee morning  
 
A huge thank you to all who donated baked goods, bought cakes after school or attended the coffee 
morning. We raised £260 for a very worthy cause.  
 
 
 

https://cafod.org.uk/content/download/56669/777623/version/1/file/Prayer_family_rosary-glorious-mysteries-assumption.pdf
https://cafod.org.uk/content/download/56669/777623/version/1/file/Prayer_family_rosary-glorious-mysteries-assumption.pdf
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Tin appeal for SVP 
 
Thank you to all the families who were able to donate for the SVP food bank. We will arrange drop off next 
week. The class who brought in the most items was Year 2 with 102 tins! 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 English meeting 
 
The Year 2 English meeting will take place via Zoom at 4pm on Monday 10 October. The Year 1 English 
meeting will take place via Zoom at 4pm on Wednesday 12 October.  This will be recorded and saved onto 
the class pages for parents to view at a convenient time for those parents unable to join at 4pm. The aim of 
these meetings are to make you aware of what your child is expected to be able to do in English in the year 
groups and how you can support them. This year we are particularly focused on writing and spelling in our 
school development plan.  If your child is in a different year group but working at Year 1 or Year 2 level, you 
are more than welcome to join the meeting.  
 
Topic: Year 2 English parent meeting 
Time: Oct 10, 2022 04:00 PM London 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82817442947?pwd=TzZJSVlSVitONkdPVnF1M3NGdDRxQT09 
Meeting ID: 828 1744 2947 
Passcode: 565340 
 
 
Topic: Y1 English parent meeting 
Time: Oct 12, 2022 04:00 PM London 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85248894745?pwd=S281S3d3ZVdycUVOdkNFUXk3UjlQUT09 
Meeting ID: 852 4889 4745 
Passcode: 387497 
 
 
Uniform policy 
 

 Yes No 

Do you think the SMH uniform is affordable?  92% 8% 

Does it make uniform affordable and easy to buy at a range of retailers by 
having unbranded shirts/skirts/trousers/shorts/socks?  

100% 0% 

Is the new uniform policy easy to understand?  100% 0% 

Do you think the current branded uniform items offer value for money 92% 8% 

Will it help having a second uniform supplier in Yeadon?  97% 3% 

Are you aware of the opportunities to purchase second hand uniform via 
uniform sales or via the office?  

93% 7% 

 
Comments and feedback:  

• Better summer options for boy’s uniforms – the only option would be a polo shirt which the children 
used to have 6 years ago. We changed this due to the poor quality of these and a branded polo 
shirt would be more expensive than a shirt which 100% of our parents prefer.  

• Polo shirt and no ties would make life easier - As above we would want to have a branded polo shirt 
if no tie would be worn as we need to have some identification as to which school we are and 100% 
of our parents prefer to be able to buy unbranded shirts.   

• PE branded t shirts are too expensive/poor quality. We have asked our new supplier to look into 
this.  

Training Day 

Please don’t forget, school will close on Thursday 20 October as Friday 21 October is a training day.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82817442947?pwd=TzZJSVlSVitONkdPVnF1M3NGdDRxQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85248894745?pwd=S281S3d3ZVdycUVOdkNFUXk3UjlQUT09
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Parent’s Evening  

Parent’s Evening will be held on Tuesday 18 October 4 - 6.30pm and Thursday 20 October 4 – 6.30pm in 
the school hall. Booking will open on Tuesday 11 October at 8am. Details of how to book will be sent out on 
Monday. Parents are invited to look at their child’s books and classroom prior to their appointment time.  

 
         
Headteacher Awards    Virtue Awards – Love of Learning  

 
 
      Headteacher Awards             Virtue Awards – love of learning 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Diary Dates 
 
*denotes parents welcome 
 
October 
 
Monday 10   Year 6 Residential  
Monday 10 4.00pm Year 2 English parent meeting via Zoom* 
Wednesday 12 4.00pm Year 1 English parent meeting via Zoom* 
Wednesday 12   Open the Book 
Tuesday 18 4.00 – 6.30pm Parents Evening* 
Tuesday  18   Flu immunisations - change of date 
Wednesday 19 2.00pm Reception stay and play session* 
Thursday 20 9.15am Year 5 class assembly* 
Thursday 20 4.00 – 6.30pm Parents Evening* 
Thursday 20   School closes 
Friday  21   Training Day 
 
November 
 
Thursday 3 9.15am Year 6 class assembly* 
Monday 7 9.30am Open Day for new Reception* 
Wednesday  9 1.30pm Open Day for new Reception* 
Thursday  10 9.15am Year 3 class assembly* 
Friday  11 9.30am Whole school Mass led by Year 5 
Monday 14 4.00pm Year 6 SATs parent meeting via Zoom*  
W/B  14   Antibullying week 
Wednesday 16 9.15am E safety parent meeting via Zoom with School Council 
Thursday 17 4.00pm  Year 1 Phonic screening check meeting via Zoom* 
Tuesday 22 4.00pm Year 2 SATs parent meeting via Zoom* 

Reception – Mollie M 
 

Year 1 – Aamir S 
 

Year 2 – Iris H 
 

Year 3 – Noah I 
 

Year 4 – Genevieve D’A 
 

Year 5 – Seth H 
 

Year 6 – Jessica Mc 

Reception – Ava F & Ivy A 
 

Year 1 – Elias W & Ella L 
 

Year 2 – Jesse V & Emmie T 
 

Year 3 – Giovanni C & Willow W 
 

Year 4 – Will F & Kaitlin H 
 

Year 5 – Thomas O’R & Evie D 
 

Year 6 – William W & Abigail R 
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Thursday  24 9.15am  Year 4 class 
assembly* 
Sunday 27 11.00am Family Mass* 
W/b  28   Year 6 Reconciliation 
Tuesday  29 3.30pm Reception maths parent meeting* 

Parish News 

HOLY NAME SVP CONFERENCE 

 If anyone is struggling due to the rise in the cost of living or with any other issues, we might be able to 
help. Contact us on 07790428355.  

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY  

There will be collection boxes for you to return your CAFOD envelopes or any loose cash in all 3 churches 
this weekend for the CAFOD Family Fast Day. Millions of families around the world are facing a food crisis 
that could be the worst in living memory. Your donation can help CAFOD's local experts to provide 
emergency food supplies and other support. So please give generously if you can. If you prefer to give 
online, you can do so at cafod.org.uk/Give  

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY  

A representative from Missio will be speaking at all the Sunday Masses at Holy Name church on the 15th & 
16th Oct. This is in preparation for the World Mission Sunday appeal which will be taken in all the churches 
on the 22nd & 23rd Oct.  

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION  

Unless there is a procession of the Book of Gospels, we do not need to repeat the Alleluia at the end ofthe 
Gospel. Therefore, from this weekend there will be no Alleluia sung after the Gospel. Please don’t worry if 
you inadvertently start to sing or say it, you won’t be told off! Apologies, this should have been added to last 
week’s notice: When the responsorial psalm is said during Mass, please can the reader say the response, 
the congregation should repeat it and then it is to be said after every verse 

CONGRATULATIONS!  

To Father Michael who was officially inducted as our new Parish Priest at a beautiful Mass last 
Wednesday, 5th October, in the presence of the Dean, Father Gerard Kearney. A big thank you to all who 
help make the evening a wonderful occasion.  

COFFEE MORNINGS  

Everyone welcome! Every Sunday in Holy Name Hall after the 9am Mass and in the Assumption hall 
following the 9.45am Mass. At St Mary’s the next coffee morning will be after the 8.15 Mass on Sunday 
(October 9th). This will be a fund raiser to help with Fr Maluka’s appeal for the school he is building in 
Ethiopia. Any donations of raffle prizes or cakes for sale would be appreciate 

SUNDAY MASSES (Saturday Vigil)  

Holy Name 6.30pm  
St. Mary’s 8.15am 
Holy Name  9.00am 
Assumption  9.45am  
St Mary’s  11.00am 
Holy Name  11.15am  


